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                Folks generally know where they are on this.  Only factoid that might be worth sharing with Senators as you 
run into them…this is from Tom Young in 2011:

“Every restructuring report since 1920, all six of them, has recommended that the Superintendent of Education 
be appointed and not elected by the people. Five of those restructuring reports were commissioned and asked 
for by Democratic governors.”
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